
 

 

 

 

Huerfano County Board of Commissioners 

401 Main St. 

Walsenburg, CO 81089 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

 

Due to some misunderstand with the Economic Development Administration around the grant 

for the Wheelhouse, Huerfano County Economic Development finds our self’s with a short fall 

of $11,000.00. I am currently working with the Southern Colorado Economic Development 

District, our grant administers to rectify the situation, but it will take some time. We are 

requesting $11,000.00 to tide us over until we get the fund released by EDA. Any help in this 

situation would be greatly appreciated.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

Thank you, 

 

Carlton Croft 

Director of Economic Development  

Huerfano County 

 

 

 


